Site Base Meeting April 21%, 2009
The meeting started at 6:30 pm

The following members were present: Shelia Horne, Sam Basden, Sandra Fugate, Renee
Steeb, Libby Meiners, Archie Price, Mary Robinson, Steve Jackson, Brooke Stegall, and
Jennifer Murray.

This was a special meeting called for the month of April to review the applications
submitted by various clubs for the new award this year; Community Service Award

Mr. Basden explained the guidelines for the award to the committee. Now that the
applications have been submitted the Site Base Committee must review the application
and make a decision on which club will receive the award.

The following clubs submitted an application: Interact, FCCLA, and National Art Honor
Society.

Mr. Basden developed a scoring sheet and made copies of each of the applications. Each
member of the group read each application and scored the application based on the
criteria given. Once the scoring process was completed we ranked our scores from one to
three and Interact received a one from each member present resulting in a unanimous
win.

The meeting was complete at 7:30 pm



